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Comments: Given that this is a SUP on federal land, and the amount/quality of adjacent federal land, especially

GTNP, I cannot support the expansion of the SUP, or the ridge lining of buildings with in the SUP.   

 

The additional lifts with in the SUP seem ok, but honestly is will lessen the ski experience of the ski area.  

 

The view shed of the area is a huge attraction and asset , it should not subject to degradation.  


